

Class : ____

----- ACADEMIC YEAR DERSKONUM.COM ANATOLIAN HIGH SCHOOL THE $2^{\rm ND}$ TERM - THE $2^{\rm ND}$ WRITTEN ENGLISH EXAM FOR THE $10^{\rm TH}$ GRADES

Name & Surname :	

Number: ____

A.	Answer	the	questions	according	to	the	passage ((3x)	5:15)

•••

Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart lived between 1756 and 1791. He was born in Salzburg; Austria in 1756. His family was a musical family. His father, Leopold was a composer and violin teacher. Young Mozart never went to school. Instead, his father taught him at home. Wolfgang was a child prodigy; at the age of five he composed a minuet, and played both the harpsichord and the violin. He performed for the Viennese Royal court when he was six years old. From the age of 7 to 10, Wolfgang and his older sister toured Europe, playing for kings, emperors, and other royalty. Mozart wrote his first symphony at nine years old. He was only twelve when he completed his first full opera. He gave a lot of concerts with his father and sister between the ages six and seventeen.

During his short but very productive life, Mozart wrote over 600 pieces, including symphonies, sonatas, concertos, operas, dance music, and masses. Some of his most famous pieces are Eine Kleine Nachtmusik (A Little Night Music, 1787) and the operas Le Nozze di Figaro (The Marriage of Figaro, 1786), Don Giovanni (1787) and Die Zauberflote (The Magic Flute, 1791).

Mozart died on December 5, 1791. He had been ill for some time, often with rheumatic fever. Because he was penniless when he died, Mozart was buried in a pauper's grave in Vienna, Austria.

- 1. When and where was Mozart born?
- 2. What did Mozart do when he was six years old?
- 3. What are his famous samples?
- 4. How old was he when he died?
- 5. What was the reason of his death?
- B) Complete the man's statement with the PAST SIMPLE form of the verbs in brackets $(1 \times 15:15)$

	Last night I
))

	• •	hile you		iter.		
2. When I	(get) home l	ast night, the phone	(ring).			
3. Whatyou	J	_(do) when I((see) you at the cine	ma?		
4. As we	(play) bac	kgammon, my father	(come)			
5. While Mary	(have	e) a bath, the electricity	(go	off).		
6. Max	(repair)	his radio when his friends		(call) him.		
7. While he	(:	sing) happily, he	(hear) a	(hear) a noise outside.		
8. It	(begin) to	rain while the students	(drink) tea at the cafe			
D)Match the sentences	(2x5:10)					
1. I listen to the news in th 2. We bought some candles	•	a) so he can win t	•	dent		
3. The street was very crow		c) so I know what				
4.I can't come tomorrow						
5.Merve swims everyday	•		e yesterday.			
E) Fill in the blanks wit	th the words g	given (2×6:12)				
	My Sw	eet Mother		luif.		
\sim	•	er is so sweet	\sim	knife		
		all the sweets you eat'		need		
		ng her	(A)	gentle		
k / /		arp like	E. J	sweeter		
		wife.		perfect		
<i>J</i> :		, oh dear		kind		
	My sweet mot	her is always there.				

F) Choose the correct answer (2x8:16) 1. When wassummer in your country?
a) hot b) very hot c) hotter d) the hottest
2. A: I can't hear the television! B: I it up so you can hear it.
a) am going to turn b) will turn
c) am turning d) turn
3. She had an earacheshe went to doctor
a)because b)or c)so d)and
4.It a warm day in late June 2000 and
we a 7-day cruise in the Black Sea.
a) has been / enjoyed b) was / were enjoying
c) was / enjoyed d) has been/ were enjoying
https://www.sorubak.com
5. When I came back yesterday evening,
my brother his homework.
a)is doing b)has done c)was doing d)did
6. What did Mr. Smith do before he came to China? —He
71. WOLKER D. WOLKS C. 13 WOLKING D. WIII WOLK
7. While Imy homework, my father the newspaper.
a) was doing / was reading c) was doing / read c) was doing / reading d) did / was reading
8. Youknock the door because it is
teacher's room
a) is b) did c) should d) was